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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA 

REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A PROTOCOLARY MEETING

TO RECEIVE THE HONORABLE DR. OSCAR ARIAS SÁNCHEZ,

PRESIDENT OF COSTA RICA

Permanent Mission of Costa Rica

to the

Organization of American States

CROEA-072-2006

November 16, 2006


The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor of announcing that the President of Costa Rica, Dr. Oscar Arias Sánchez, will visit Washington, D.C., from December 3 to 6, 2006.
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The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica would like the President to address the Permanent Council of the Organization at a protocolary meeting on Tuesday, December 5, at 9:45 a.m., for which it respectfully requests that a convocation be issued.

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica avails itself of the opportunity to renew to Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States
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